TOWN COUNCIL

Michael Molisse, President Pascale Burga, Vice President

John Abbott Rick Coughlin Kenneth DiFazio

Town of Weymouth Massachusetts



Fred Happel Christopher Heffernan Maureen Kiely Gary MacDougall Greg Shanahan

MEMORANDUM

MEASURE 24 001

TO:

TOWN COUNCIL

FROM:

MICHAEL MOLISSE, TOWN COUNCIL PRESIDENT

SUBJECT:

REAPPOINTMENT AS TOWN CLERK-KATHY DEREE

DATE:

4 JANUARY 2024

CC:

KATHY DEREE

In accordance with Section 2-8(b) of the Weymouth Town Charter, I submit for your review and approval the name of Kathy Deree of 409 Green Street, for reappointment as the Town Clerk.

She will serve a term of 3 (three) years.

Thank you and please contact me if you have any questions.